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L3 Narda-MITEQ Receives Record Order for Earth Station Converters 

 
HAUPPAUGE, NY, October 3, 2018: L3 Narda-MITEQ recently received the largest single order in the 
SATCOM Product groups history. The order is for earth station equipment from SED Systems, a division 
of Calian Ltd, with ultra-high frequency upconverters and Ka-band up and downconverters. Narda-
MITEQ produces the RF/Microwave equipment for the satellite communications earth stations.  
  
These outdoor weather sealed units, provide state-of-the-art frequency conversion from L-band signals 
to ultra-high frequency bands. With our multiband units, frequency bands are upconverted, amplified and 
transmitted to the satellite. L3 Narda-MITEQ provides frequency up and down converters, test loop 
translators, switchover systems, amplifier systems both single thread and redundant, equalizers, fiber 
optic links, uplink power controllers, and custom SATCOM solutions.  
 
“This solidifies Narda-MITEQ’s SATCOM position for the next generation, as operating frequencies move 
higher to support the demand for faster connection speeds,” said Mitch Haft, Director of SATCOM Sales 
at L3 Narda-MITEQ. “With our new product offerings, we can supply the full frequency range that world-
wide customers demand.” 
 
L3 Narda-MITEQ combines more than 60 years of innovation and expertise in microwave and RF 
technology. Narda-MITEQ designs and manufactures both standard and custom products with stock 
delivery offered for an extensive offering of catalog components. We offer a broad range of Passive and 
Active Components, Subsystems, Switches, SATCOM Solutions, Space Flight Components, as well as 
RF Safety monitoring equipment. Our products and services support defense, research, 
communications, and medical and scientific end markets. To learn more about L3 Narda-MITEQ, please 
visit the company’s website at nardamiteq.com 
  
 
 

Safe Harbor Statement Under the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995 
Except for historical information contained herein, the matters set forth in this news release are forward-
looking statements. Statements that are predictive in nature, that depend upon or refer to events or 
conditions or that include words such as “expects,” “anticipates,” “intends,” “plans,” “believes,” 
“estimates,” “will,” “could” and similar expressions are forward-looking statements. The forward-looking 
statements set forth above involve a number of risks and uncertainties that could cause actual results to 
differ materially from any such statement, including the risks and uncertainties discussed in the 
company’s Safe Harbor Compliance Statement for Forward-Looking Statements included in the 
company’s recent filings, including Forms 10-K and 10-Q, with the Securities and Exchange 
Commission. The forward-looking statements speak only as of the date made, and the company 
undertakes no obligation to update these forward-looking statements. 
 


